ALBERT EINSTEIN COLLEGE OF MEDICINE

OF YESHIVA UNIVERSITY
JACK AND PEARL RESNICK CAMPUS

1300 MORRIS PARK AVENUE “ BELFER BLDG. ROOM 1312 s BRONX, NEW YORK 10461-1602

DEPARTMENT OF EPIDEMIOLOGY AND SOCIAL MEDICINE PHONE: (718) 430-2358/59
DIVISION OF EPIDEMIOLOGY AND BIOSTATISTICS FAX: (718) 828-91

February 23, 1995

Dr. Henry Blackburn

Div. of Epidemiology
School of Public Health /‘/l YﬂL

University of Minnesota

Minneapolis, MN 55454 UL,N

Dear Dr. Blackburn,

I read with great interest and pleasure the "Hlstory of the American Heart Association
Council on Epidemiology and Prevention." It is indeed an impressive and influential
organization which has played a major role in improving cardiovascular health.

I'am appalled however, by the fact that in the thirty years of its existence, from 1965 to
1995, there has been only one woman listed as an officer of the council, Dr. Barrett-Connor.
It is absolutely glaring when one looks at appendix B: Officers of the Councﬂ on Epidemiology.
I sincerely hope this can be remedied in the near future.

)ncerel yours,

Sylv1a W serthell Smoller, Ph. D , FAA.C. E
Professor

Head, Division of Epidemiology & Biostatistics
Holder of the Dorothy and William Manealoff
Foundation and Molly Rosen Chair in Social
Medicine.
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c Dr. Frederick H. Epstein, Dr. Steven Fortman, Dr. Russell Luepker, and Dr. Lori
Mosca.



